
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     
 

Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

Monday 9th September, 2024 

 

Our School’s Updated Behaviour Policy (Respectful Relationships Policy) 

CRC Article 28 – All children have the right to a good quality education. 

CRC Article 19 – All children have the right to be safe. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is a statutory requirement for every school to have a Behaviour Policy.  In our school, we refer to 

this policy as our ‘Behaviour Policy (Respectful Relationships Policy)’ due to us being a Gold Level 

Rights Respecting School. 

Our ‘Behaviour Policy (Respectful Relationships Policy)’ can be found on our school website: Key 

Information > School Policies. 

The policy is very comprehensive and links to statutory and important Government documentation 

in relation to Behaviour in Schools. 

Should you have any questions about our policy, please contact our School Office in the first 

instance, and you will be contacted as soon as possible regarding your query.  Or, alternatively, 

feel free to send us an email regarding your query via our school website using the ‘Contact Us’ 

tab. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. L. Boulton  Mrs. S. Simpson-May  

Head Teacher  Deputy Head Teacher  

 


